
 
 

 
Cleaning ditches on Pucker Street, November 18, 2008 

 

 
One of the more problematic drifting areas on Stagecoach Road December 21, 2008. Fifteen minutes after this was 

taken a deep snow drift had crossed over the road again. 
 
 

 
Conesus Firefighter Steve Faulkenberry performing traffic control at an accident scene on Route 15 near the 

Stagecoach Intersection on very cold, icy, windy day January 28, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 



 
The Conesus Volunteer Firefighters working a house fire on East Lake Road, late January or early February 2009 

 

 
East Lake Road was closed for several hours and the road was covered in ice 

 
 
 

 
Bishop Road, February 26, 2009. Temperatures at or near freezing result in our snow plows doing damage to dirt 

roads that lack sufficient gravel cover, when trying to plow slush off the roads. 



 
Hoes Hill Road, March 2, 2009. 

The last real accumulation of snow for the 2008 - 2009 winter. Our first time out with sanders was October 27th 
2008. Our first time out plowing was November 5th 2008. From then till March we had a steady winter however 

after March 2nd we did not have to plow or sand again. 
 
 

 
Conesus Highway working for the County Highway Department on Sliker Hill Road in April 2009 

 
 

 
Conesus Deputy Highway Superintendent Tim Partridge with the Departments new International 10-wheel truck. 

April 2009 
 
 
 



 
Conesus Highway's Tim Willis hauling material for the County Highway Department with our tractor and flow-boy 

trailer, May 2009. 
 
 

 
Oil and stone on Henderson Road in June 2009 

 

 
The third and final shot of oil and stone on Marrowback, June 2009. 

 
 



 
Conesus Highway working for the County Highway on Sliker Hill Road in July 2009 

 
 
 

 
Repairing Clark Road with black top (wedging). John Clarke on the roller, July 2009 

 

 
With the extremely rainy weather throughout August, our folks focused on hauling and stockpiling over 4,000 tons 

of cinders. 
 



 
Bishop Road prior to starting work on it, September 2009 

 
 
 
 

 
Bishop Road (east of Marrowback) on 15 October 2009 

 
 


